Invitation to the UNESCO Scientific Colloquium on underwater cultural heritage in Brussels
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Dear Sir/Madam,

On the occasion of the 10th anniversary of the Convention on the Protection of the Underwater
Cultural Heritage (2001), UNESCO prepares in cooperation with the Catholic University of
Leuven a Scientific colloquium on the imminent factors impacting underwater cultural
heritage at the Royal Library of Belgium (4 Boulevard de
I'Empereur, B-1000 Brussels, Belgium) from

13 to 14 December 2011

. The colloquium will gather reputed international scholars, representatives from archaeological
services and enterprises concerned for a high-level scientific exchange (preliminary programme
under). The colloquium is open to all interested professionals. The working languages of the
meeting will be English and French, with simultaneous interpretation in both languages.

We would appreciate if you could register for this colloquium by 1 November 2011 at the latest
contacting us at u.guerin@unesco.org / b.egger@unesco.org or Caressa Cornelis
(rlicc@asro.kuleuven.be) from Leuven University.

Yours sincerely,

Ulrike Guérin

More informations...
Programme [ PDF ] and invitation [ PDF ]



http://www.unesco.org/new/en/culture/themes/underwater-cultural-heritage/dynamic-content-single-view/news/international_scientific_colloquium_on_the_factors_impacting_underwater_cultural_heritage_at_the_royal_library_of_belgium/
http://downloads.arqueo-ecuatoriana.ec/ayhpwxgv/noticias/congresos_seminarios/AgendaScientificColloquiumBruxellesEN.pdf
http://downloads.arqueo-ecuatoriana.ec/ayhpwxgv/noticias/congresos_seminarios/BruxellesEN.pdf

